
I am writing in support of this house bill. As a Speech Pathologist who worked with the brain injury 
population, the sister and gaurdian of a severe TBI person, and as a member of Brain Injury Connections 
Northwest, I feel this housebill is proposing a solution that will be most effective in identifying, tracking 
and assisting students who have suffered a concussion. This is a solution that can quickly and effectively 
be implemented. 

Sincerely,  
Susan Coombes 
 


